STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

. - D
JERRY APODACA 2 E G E ! V E POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVERNOR April 20 s 1979 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICOC 87501

NICK FRANKLIN APR 2 4 1979 (505) 827-2434

SECRETARY

.C.C.

Yates Petroleum Corporation ARTEBIA, GFFIEK

207 S. Fourth Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: B. W. Harper

Re: Section 103 Application,
Yates Petroleum Corporation,
Pipkin "HE" Well No. 1, Section
4-T18S-R25F, Fagle Creek-Permo
Pennsylvanian Gas Pool, Eddy
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Harper,

In accordance with your letter of April 13, 1979, your NGPA application
for the subject well is considered withdrawn and Division approval granted
on January 3, 1979, is hereby rescinded.

Very truly your

/

Joe D. Ramey /‘
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cc: Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
825 N. Capitol St., N. E.
Washington, D. C. 20426

0il Conservation Division
Artesia, New Mexico

El Paso Natural Gas Company
P. 0. Box 1492
El Paso, Texas 79978

Enc.



MARTIN YATES i

ViZe TENT

< B. W. HARPER

. - SEC..TREAS
207 SOUTH FOURTH STREET ~

ARTESIA. NEW MEXICO 88210

)

o,

!
Tt
ry -

TELEPHONE (505) 746-3558

April 13, 1979

Mr. Joe Ramey, Director

0i1 Conservation Division
Department of Energy & Minerals
Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Withdrawal of Section 103
NGPA Pricing Application
Yates Petroleum Corporation’'s
Pipkin "HE" No. 1
S/2 Sec. 4-18S-R25E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Upon review of our applications for NGPA pricing, we have discovered
an erroneous spud date 1listing for the referenced well. Although the
correct spud date is indicated on the NMOCD Form C-105 as 2-17-77,
we had it listed erroneously on an in-house master list as 7-17-77. 1In
the rush to make several well applications in as short a time as possible,
we failed to notice the discrepancy.

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause you. We respect-
fully withdraw our application for Section 103 Pricing for the Pipkin "HE" No.
The well is not eligible for 103 pricing because it fails to meet the
2-19-77 spud date criteria.

Yours truly,
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B. W. Harper
Secretary-Treasurer
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